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1: 26 Cost Cutting Ideas for Your Small Business to Reduce Expenses
Waiting tables and bartending are good ways to make extra money, but it's not exactly if the work was easy. And if you
don't have any experience good luck applying at the nicest place in town, most restaurants require experience.

While most entrepreneurs focus on increasing sales, lowering expenses is equally important when trying to
achieve or maintain profitability. Many business owners have no idea what their profitability should be.
Which margin is the most relevant to your needs? Variables that affect net profit margin can be controlled â€”
or at least influenced â€” by business owners. Expenses are arguably the easiest of the three: Utilities and
Overhead 1. Programmable and smart thermostats can cut your climate control costs without compromising
comfort. If your climate control needs are more complex or variable, or you doubt your ability to keep your
programmable thermostat set at the right level, use a smart or learning thermostat instead. Smart thermostat
technology remains relatively new, but its promise is tremendous: However, retail smart thermostats are
appropriate only for homes and small commercial spaces. Double-pane windows are better insulators than
old-school, single-pane windows. Light-Blocking Blinds and Curtains: Throw open those curtains on cold
days to maximize passive heating. If you work in an older structure, caulk and weatherstrip common heat loss
points: Top of your list should be a solar water heater, which uses the power of the sun to heat your fresh
water supply. Before you start an energy-saving project, determine whether it qualifies for local, state, or
federal energy-efficiency tax credits. Energy-sipping appliances, insulation, and small-scale renewable energy
project often do. In a white-collar office, personal computer workstations comprise the single biggest
nonessential energy suck, so make sure everyone powers theirs down before heading out. And there are
myriad ways to do it, including: Align Plan Costs With Usage Your company probably pays for a lot of
essential services â€” telecommunications, cloud storage, bookkeeping, perhaps even legal support â€” via
monthly or annual plans. Upsizing to a more generous, higher-capacity plan might result in a higher monthly
fee, but it could save you hundreds in the long run. Unfortunately, that potential remains largely untapped.
Still, the trend is unmistakable: Studies suggest that telecommuting allowances and other types of flexible
work arrangements have positive implications for employee morale and job satisfaction, both of which are
positively correlated with productivity. Reducing utility costs through lower electricity and water usage
Reducing the amount of space required to house employees in a central location for instance, by replacing
dedicated desks with collaborative workstations that home-based employees can use when they visit the office
Reducing travel and commuting costs for employees Reducing time lost to commuting and travel 7. Use Space
More Efficiently Offices have been getting more efficient for years now. According to CCIM , the average
new office lease as of late had just square feet of dedicated office space per worker. And the trend may
accelerate: Tax-advantaged health savings accounts described in more detail by the IRS here are especially
useful: When combined with high-deductible health insurance plans that cover catastrophic expenses, they
may serve as suitable replacements for traditional health insurance plans whose generosity often comes at a
substantial cost to employees and employers alike. Equipment and Services 9. Established manufacturing and
light industrial companies are often saddled with dozens of old machines and systems that they lack the capital
or will to replace, even if doing so would reduce costs and boost productivity in the long run. Buy Gently
Used Nowhere in your company bylaws does it say that you must buy only shiny new equipment. So why not
buy gently used items when it makes sense to do so? Depending on what your company does, your used buys
might include: Office technology, such as printers and copiers Personal technology, such as refurbished
smartphones, tablets, and laptops Vehicles, such as delivery vans and company cars Storage equipment, such
as liquid vats and bins Assembly and packaging equipment Furniture Pay Invoices Early Many vendors offer
small but meaningful discounts to clients that pay invoices ahead of schedule. This is doubly true in a
low-interest environment, where the cost of short-term borrowing to bridge any shortfall is unlikely to exceed
the value of the discount. Barter or Make In-Kind Exchanges Thousands of years ago, the global economy
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such as it was depended on bartering. The digital revolution has given rise to a committed cottage industry of
barter facilitators such as Business Barter Unlimited and U-Exchange Business. Leverage Social Media
Advertising Traditional advertising is expensive â€” really expensive. Paid social media advertising is much
cheaper. For instance, according to Ad Espresso , the average U. Encourage Word-of-Mouth Marketing
Organic social media conversation is but one form of word-of-mouth marketing, a cost-effective and
potentially powerful form of outreach that essentially outsources part of your marketing department to your
customers. Word-of-mouth marketing comes in many different flavors: That means wasted time is wasted
money. Some people are better at time management than others. Before singling out easily distracted or
apparently inefficient employees for coaching or discipline, implement scalable systems that hold everyone
accountable, such as time-tracking requirements with the requisite software programs and benchmark
time-frames for standardized task completion. It might be the fault of poor communication systems or
outmoded project management practices. You just need to pay them for completed work. Invest in Your
Employees and Long-Term Contractors It costs more than you think to hire an employee, especially one with
in-demand skills or specialized knowledge. Other studies suggest that this estimate is conservative. With this
in mind, it makes sense to do everything in your power to retain talented employees, even if it requires you to
spend a bit more on salaries and benefits. But it can sometimes take years for that return to materialize. Why
not pay yourself to wait? The best business cards reliably return 1. In some cases, the rate of return is even
better. Plus, using a business credit card builds credit , which comes in handy if you need larger loans or lines
of credit down the road. Avoid Leverage and Interest Charges Wherever Possible Judicious use of small
business credit cards notwithstanding, debt is generally your enemy. Collectively, location costs play a
decisive role in sorting the former from the latter. If your business occupies a space of its own, you have to
pay rent on it. If you have limited space needs, consider a usage-based coworking plan. You have limited
control over your local sales, income, and property taxes. However, you can educate yourself about local and
state tax deductions and confirm your findings with a licensed tax professional. If you run a low-margin,
labor-intensive business, such as a restaurant, labor is likely to be a huge cost consideration for you. Many
businesses reduce recurring costs by pooling resources with other small businesses in their trade areas, or with
like-minded companies across wider geographies. Buying groups negotiate better pricing and terms on behalf
of their members, reducing collective outlays for inventory and supplies. In certain cases, they may help
generate leads, boosting revenues as well. Ohio-based DPA Buying Group is a good example â€” it serves
suppliers and distributors of janitorial supplies, safety equipment, packaging, and similar items. Trade
Associations and Local Business Networks: Trade associations and local business networks can be
industry-specific such as the Texas Association of Manufacturers or general for example, the hundreds or
thousands of local chambers of commerce that dot the United States. Why buy when you can borrow? Tool
lending libraries offer but one example of the power of shared resources â€” for a nominal fee, they give their
members on-demand access to a professional-grade set of tools and equipment. For instance, when outfitting
your new commercial suite or home office , ask the interior decorator if they offer discounts or bonuses for
new client referrals. Before committing to a bulk purchase, ask yourself a simple question: Does it make sense
to buy this much of one thing? If your office goes through a ton of coffee each month, buy a pound bag of
whole beans. Evaluate Employee Perks and Fringe Benefits on the Merits In many industries, notably
software, competition for talent is fierce. On top of juicy and often unwise equity packages and generous
time-off allowances, many tech employers offer fabulous perks and fringe benefits in a constant arms race to
attract ultra-qualified engineers and designers. Others, such as free catered lunch every day, are more practical
â€” employees have to eat, after all. However, over time, they can affect profitability. To boost morale and
build camaraderie, substitute expensive perks for cheaper, social ones. For instance, swap the wet bar in your
office kitchen for a weekly happy hour where employees pay their own way, and ditch the company-wide
theater outings for optional excursions to free or low-cost attractions in your city. Shop Around for Essential
Services Most business service providers operate in competitive industries. Limit Travel Expenses Allowing
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your employees to telecommute reduces their transportation costs, keeping more money in their pockets â€”
and yours, through lower utility costs and, potentially, smaller annual raises. Limiting company-paid travel is
an even better deal for your business. For larger meetings, virtual meeting systems with telepresence
capabilities can easily replace office powwows. Final Word Every business is different.
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2: How Much Can a Non-Profit Legally Spend on Overhead? | www.enganchecubano.com
5 Ways to Spend Money to Make Money Next Article --shares; Add to Queue I find it really hard to spend over $10 per
custom shirt when you can easily get them for $5. However, shirts with your.

Do labor costs comprise some broadly accepted percentage of total business costs? The answer is that there is
no industry-accepted percentage of labor costs to overall costs; it varies widely by industry. Further, the ratio
of labor costs to overall costs, for either an individual company or for an industry as a whole, is a poor
indicator of economic health. There are better indicators. What Is Included in Business Overhead? Overhead
costs are necessary to run a business, but do not include anything directly related to production or service.
They more commonly include support for production and service, such as accounting and legal expenses,
depreciation and insurance, licenses and fees, property taxes, utilities and rent. Salaries paid to administrators
and support staff could be considered an exception to this rule, but administrators and staff do not produce
anything directly. Instead, they support the efforts of those that do. For that reason, they are generally
considered overhead rather than direct labor costs. Some are quite fixed, such as property taxes and rent. In
other instances, costs may vary somewhat with production levels, but not in a 1: Payroll Costs by Industry:
Low Payroll costs vary widely from one industry to another. Accountants, for instance, work in accounting
firms with only a moderate amount of back-office support. Accountant work with clients is not only the main
work product, but nearly the only work product. In larger firms, CPAs are often joined by lawyers. Both CPAs
and lawyers are generally well paid, especially in larger firms. As a result, labor costs in accounting firms are
a major percentage of costs, which have generally risen higher in the 21st century. Other industries tend to
have very low average labor costs. The restaurant industry, for example, has labor costs ranging from 25
percent to 35 or 40 percent of total costs. If fast food restaurants and steak houses alone are considered, labor
costs can be as low as 25 percent. Accounting, considered as a business rather than as a profession, despite its
high labor costs, has very high profit margins. Restaurants typically run with very narrow profit margins.
Better Indicators There are better indicators of business health than the ratio of labor costs to overall costs. In
the restaurant industry, for example, one consultant, Jonathan Deutsch, Ph. This allows you to account for
different ratios between food and labor in different kinds of restaurant operations. Pasta restaurants, he points
out, have low food costs but high labor costs, while steakhouses have high food costs but low labor costs.
Another more useful metric is the ratio of labor costs to sales. Although the accounting industry has high labor
costs in proportion to overall costs, it has comparatively low labor costs proportional to sales.
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3: How Much Can a Non-Profit Legally Spend on Overhead? | LegalZoom Legal Info
Yes, your product will have to be packaged somewhere, but you don't have to package it. Simply put, you don't have to
spend money to make money. In fact, you shouldn't.

Besides getting good grades, paying attention in class can pay your tuition. Make Money on the Nights and
Weekends Do you work a traditional 9 to 5 job? For many people, the only time to hustle is on the nights and
weekends. Become a mystery shopper Maybe you are detail oriented and recognize good service when you see
it. Businesses want feedback from mystery shoppers. You provide an honest review of the shopping
experience. Legit mystery shopping companies pay well for your feedback. This is a good way to get paid for
doing stuff you do each day. You get paid to visit retail stores and restaurants. Check out Best Mark or Market
Force to see what options are in your town. Collect and sell scrap metal Scrap metal recyclers often pay good
cash for scrap metal. Busy homeowners want someone to haul off their old appliances. You can take scrap
metal such as old washers and dryers off of their hands. If you have a truck or trailer, look for people with
scrap metal. First, check Craigslist for open requests. After the pickup, go to the nearest scrap recycling plant.
Sell plasma Although donating plasma has a bad rap, any healthy adult can do it. Local plasma centers accept
plasma from any healthy adult. Donating plasma can provide a small weekly income. Since you can donate
two days a week, you can get paid each week. Start a fitness club Many people want to get fit but starting their
own club overwhelms them. Maybe you can form a hiking, biking or another exercising club. Doing so means
you can provide a need for people. As a reward, you earn money and get fit at the same time. Sell your stuff
Got too much stuff? Use your nights to clean out your closets. On the weekends, sell your unwanted items at
garage sales. Spring, summer and fall are usually the best months for garage sales. Waiting too long means
you may have to lower prices to make a sale. You can still sell it online via Decluttr or Letgo. Distribute flyers
for local companies Many local companies use paper flyers to advertise. Restaurants and service companies
come to mind first. They need trustworthy people to deliver flyers and papers for them. Maybe, you can be
that trusty person they need! Look for ads in local papers and on Craigslist to find jobs in this genre. The
old-fashioned paper route still provides income for thousands of people. Every paper has a different publishing
schedule. Some deliver seven days a week. But, other papers may only deliver three days a week. Maybe you
want a quiet job in the early morning hours. If so, a paper route might be for you. This way, you can both
make some extra money! Find a job as a valet High-end restaurants and clubs often seek out safe drivers for
valet services. If you fit this description, consider working as a valet. And, think of all the cool cars you can
say you drive! Deliver pizzas Many people have gotten out of debt by delivering pizzas. And, many people
who need extra money have too! Whatever your reason, this is a fun job. Because you earn tips, you can make
more than other restaurant jobs too. Similar to delivering pizzas, you can deliver for DoorDash. You get paid
to deliver online orders for many restaurants. If you make different life choices, you can save hundreds of
dollars each month. In some cases, you can save thousands of dollars each month! The ideas may sound
radical at first. But, making these choices are how so many people stop struggling to pay the bills. Here are
some ways you can simplify and earn some extra coin in the process. Sell your car If you live in a city, sell
your car and walk or use public transit. For those rare times you need a car, rent one. After the trade, use the
extra cash to pay off debt or build your savings account. Selling your car for some fast cash is one way to put
money in your pocket. This is because cars cost thousands of dollars and many people buy used cars.
Downsize your housing Can you make do with a smaller room, apartment or house? If so, see if you can find
cheaper housing to cut down on housing costs. When you have your own apartment, switch to a 2-bedroom
and get a roommate. Perhaps you could trade in your big house for something smaller. Sell your gold or other
jewelry Sometimes, you need to look in the mirror to make money. Selling gold and unwanted jewelry may
put some fast cash in your pocket. Pawn shops or jewelry shops will often buy your fine jewelry from you. For
more money, you may try selling to private buyers. However, it can take longer to make a sale. Sell clothing
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you no longer wear Do you have a closet overflowing with clothes and shoes? Perhaps the minimalist
approach is your best option. You can scale down your wardrobe by selling the items you no longer want.
First, try selling local at a garage sale or a consignment shop. By selling local, you get extra cash without
paying shipping fees. Maybe you have an attic or off-site locker. To start, see what you can find in your attic
or garage. Hopefully, you have items that can sell for a great price. Here are some fun ways you can get a
decent side income. Since the pay is fair and the hours can be long, some call this job thankless. However,
being an extra in a movie is a unique side gig. To live the Hollywood life for a day, look for movie casting
calls. Participate in research studies Dozens of companies conduct research studies to test their products. Some
of the paid studies you can participate in include: The company was testing their medical shears. Research
studies pay more than other common online surveys. But, they accept fewer participants. If you like being a
guinea pig, look for these studies. You can look for local research studies. Another option is applying for
focus groups on Survey Junkie. This is a fun way to earn some extra money in your spare time. Rent ad space
on your car Ever see those cars and trucks driving in your city with ads plastered all over them? A company
like Carvertise places ads on your car. Once they put the ads on your car, you go about your daily driving
business. The more you drive, the more money you make! Contact your local recreation leagues to learn about
available jobs. Be a personal assistant People want to hire personal assistants for many reasons. They may
need help with these tasks: Daily chores Running errands Having a person to talk to Maybe, you can post an
ad like this recent Craigslist ad in my area.
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4: Eight Tips for Trimming Your Practice Expenses
If you are self-employed or own a small business, you know all too well that out-of-control overhead costs can be
crippling. Operating costs are a necessary evil-- you need to spend money to make money, after all.

Reining in office expenses is often a matter of working smarter, not harder. By thinking creatively, making the
most of available resources and maximizing efficiency, practitioners can reduce expenses that cut into their
profits. This article outlines eight tips for trimming office expenses. Several of the tips below include
suggestions from practitioners who responded to a call for cost-cutting tips from the last issue of the
PracticeUpdate E-Newsletter. Set and Follow a Budget Create a detailed budget for your practice and stick to
it. The starting point for reducing office expenses is to take a close look at your financial records, including
your income statement, and determine whether, and where, changes are needed. Be sure to keep a record of
your expenses every month and look for places where you could cut back. It is important to budget and plan
for larger purchases and to periodically review the financial health of your practice. Evaluate Your Rent or
Mortgage Expenses Office expenses represent a significant expenditure for most practitioners. Consider
whether you can justify your costs in this area. She touts the benefits of having a less sizeable office in a
well-managed building, in a location that is easily accessible to clients. Setting up a home office where you
can handle administrative tasks can significantly reduce your overhead costs. Similarly, some psychologists
find that they can see clients in an office connected to their residence. In both cases, you may be able to claim
tax deductions for your use of the space. I live upstairs, and the downstairs, which is above-ground, is
dedicated to my office space. The layout is that of a professional office, which has a totally separate entrance.
Seek out Better Rates for Communication Services Are your local and long-distance telephone plans a drain
on your budget? If so, call your carrier and ask about less expensive service rates and plans. Hunt, PhD, a
psychologist in private practice in Long Beach, California, suggests calling telephone, cellular, paging, and
Internet companies periodically to inquire about the availability of less expensive plans. Purchasing a
multifunction machine that can fax, copy and print can serve multiple needs and reduce your expenses.
Hilewick saves money by purchasing office equipment such as copiers, fax machines and printers from a
business equipment company that sells lightly used equipment. Eligible expenses may include business
property expenses, health insurance costs, retirement plan contributions and business expenses such as
professional memberships and journal subscriptions. Do you have the right person in the right job? Are staff
members working efficiently? If you have an employee who is underperforming, work with that individual to
create a plan for improvement. Although staffing costs can be a significant expense, the effective use of
administrative support can influence your ability to generate revenue, work more efficiently and provide better
customer service. Consider, for example, whether having one higher-paid staff position or using multiple
part-time staff positions better meets your needs. However, cutting expenses that generate referrals and
income for your practice can have a negative effect on your bottom line. Instead of eliminating marketing, it
may be time to reassess your marketing efforts or consider changing your marketing approach. For example,
you may want to consider bolstering your efforts and activities such as community involvement or
networking. Take a close look at your various office processes, from billing to scheduling client appointments
to making referrals, and look for ways to make them more efficient and cost effective. Are you making the
most effective use of your office hours? If you find that you are regularly paying office overhead at times
when you have no appointments scheduled, consider changing your office hours to better fit the needs of your
clients and avoid spending money on utilities, staff and other expenses at times when you are not generating
revenue. Collect copays at the time of the appointment. Collecting percent of copay amounts from clients at
the time of service can reduce the amount of time and resources you spend following up later. Consider
whether you could increase your efficiency, or even reduce your practice expenses, with new practice
management software or a new electronic billing service provider. Read more about practice technology.
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Eliminate wasted postage costs. Are you losing money on postage? When you are mailing promotional
materials, be sure to target the appropriate audience. When you pay bills, you may be able to save money on
stamps by paying the bills electronically. Many banks now offer free online bill-paying for account holders.
Before you submit bills and invoices, it is a good idea to review them for accuracy. This can save you time
and money in the long run. Maximize use of your office space. Do you rent or own office space but only use it
a few days a week? Considering sharing the cost of your office space, your support staff, and your utilities
with another practitioner on the days you are out of the office. Bringing another psychologist on board who
offers complimentary services can provide a broader range of services to the community. Do you have more
space than you need? If so, consider finding ways to use the space to generate revenue or consider downsizing.
When it comes to running a practice, some expenses are unavoidable. Practitioners who make an effort to use
their resources effectively and to follow a budget can get the most value for their money and protect the
financial health of their practice. Share Your Tips Do you have additional tips for trimming office expenses?
Send your suggestions for ways â€” both large and small â€” that practitioners can reduce costs.
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5: How movies make money: $m+ Hollywood blockbusters
If you have money left over from a grant, fabulous! It shows the donor that you have been fiscally responsible with the
money they have awarded you. It shows that you have leveraged your resources, found sales, shopped around,
solicited in-kind contributions and been a good steward of their gift.

July 10, How movies make money: I finally had a moment to sit down and crunch the numbers â€” I hope it
helps in the understanding of Hollywood economics. As the films have grown, so too have the spoils on offer.
International â€” The release of the film in the rest of the world combined. In some cases, studios will only
have the rights to release a movie domestically, with another company picking up the international rights or
vice verse. For example, Paramount have the rights to distribute The Adventures of Tintin domestically while
Sony controls the international rights. Theatrical â€” Relating to the cinema release i. Pay TV â€” Subscription
television channels. Free TV â€” Free to air television, typically either public service broadcasting or ad
supported. The first huge cost â€” The budget The starting point for working out the final costs of releasing a
movie is to look at how much it cost the studio to shoot the film i. This includesâ€¦ Development â€” Getting
to a final script Pre-production â€” Building a team and planning the shoot Production â€” Shooting the movie
Post-production â€” Editing, visual effects, sound design and music. Budgets have been rising in recent
decades, well above inflation. In the following ten years this rose to The information available online is
normally a mix of true figures which have leaked and educated guesses by industry experts. The studios often
try to hide the true cost of a movie, in order to make themselves seem thriftier, smarter or more in control than
they actually are. I performed a quick check for the 29 blockbusters I have inside data on compared with their
budgets listed on Wikipedia. Some of the other costs involved in making and releasing a film includeâ€¦
Marketing â€” It could be argued that success in the business of Hollywood blockbusters is more dependent
on the art of marketing than the art of filmmaking. This is the biggest category of costs for a movie, outside of
the budget. Historically, they were on 35mm celluloid film but today most countries use a hard drive with a
specially encoded digital video file called a Digital Cinema Print DCP. This hard drive has a huge copy of the
film 10s or s of Gigabytes and a tiny file which controls the permissions to the large video file. This means
that hard drives can be shipped to cinemas in advance, without worry that the film will be viewed ahead of its
official release. Complex permissions can be set, permitting screenings only at certain times or on certain
digital projectors. Also, copies of the film in other formats will need to be created to give to third parties
distributors and exhibitors, such as TV stations who broadcast the film. Residuals â€” Unions for the cast and
crew have agreed deals with Hollywood studios which ensure that their members receive additional payments
from the income the film generates. Financing costs â€” These can include costs involved with borrowing
money to make the film interests and brokerage fees and currency conversions for overseas shoots. The old
joke in Hollywood is that the studios charge overhead on interest and interest on overhead and if you find that
funny you really are down the rabbit hole of Hollywood economics! Judging the correct number of prints and
units to manufacture is a key part of the planning done by the studios. If they order too few then cinemas and
stores will have to turn away customers in the all-important first few weeks of release. If they over-order then
their costs increase and they are left with annoyed cinema owners and large quantities of unsold units. Giving
these people a share of the income is a good way for the studio to hedge against poor box office performance
and it also defers the moment they have to pay up. On the flipside, studios have got rather good at using
creative accounting techniques to show that they made a loss on paper in order to get out of paying such fees.
How do Hollywood blockbusters earn money? Fortunately, Hollywood is rather good at squeezing every
penny out of a movie, ensuring that the target customer is given many chances to pay to see it. Movies may
start in cinemas but they are far from the only place they earn money. Each stage at which a movie reaches a
new type of platform i. However, most of us mere mortals need to wait for the all-important third window â€”
Home Entertainment. The length of time between the Theatrical and Home Entertainment windows is a hot
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topic in the industry. Studios want to reduce the time it takes for movies to move from cinemas to stores in
order to capitalise on marketing efforts and to make sure the DVD is on sale when the movie is still fresh in
the minds of consumers. Video on Demand is the new hope which the industry is counting on to replace
falling DVD income. Research I conducted last year , showed that the amount of time between the DVD and
VOD release of the top grossing movies has fallen considerably in recent years. In , VOD consumers had to
wait an average of 74 days after the DVD release but by this had fallen to just 14 days. Television is the
largest single source of income for British films, mostly thanks to the collapse of the DVD market in recent
years see more on this in my article from January this year stephenfollows. An offshoot of this is Product
Placement where the studios charge brands to feature their products in the movie. How much money do
Hollywood blockbusters make? Theatrical is the largest income driver for films, although not the most
profitable. This is the figure you will hear reported on the news i. Now you can see why the studios are so
worried by the fall in DVD sales! Studios typically still charge a distribution fee to cover their time and
lawyers but this is minute in comparison with the marketing and manufacturing costs of Theatrical and Home
Ent. That said, my dataset spans ten years and the studios were slow to build serious VOD operations.
Looking just at the films released since reveals that 4. Do Hollywood movies make money? Of the 29
Hollywood blockbuster movies I studied, 14 generated a profit and 15 lost money. The following discussion of
profit uses this formula: The smallest movies within my dataset i. Would you have made a smart investment?
And I am sure this is a fairly low return for that kind of cash. The only problem is â€” how do you spot the
hits? Hollywood currently employs the smartest, best informed and most profit-focused people in an effort to
exclusively make profitable movies and yet half of their movies lose money. In fact, their combined best
efforts only produce a 3. Yes, but only by a very small margin. The average Metacritic score i. Similarly,
IMDb audiences rated the profitable films an average of 6. However, we can say that, yes, movies with the
biggest marketing budgets do seem to gross the highest amounts at the box office. How important is the
international market, compared to North America? Added to this, studios are less likely to make missteps on
their home turf as they can be on-hand to scrutinise everything to a greater extent. Well, it depends on which
part of the process you look at. Below you can see the origin of revenue and costs for the blockbusters in my
dataset. As you can see, the majority of the money collected at the box office does indeed come from countries
outside of the US and Canada. However, studios spend a higher proportion of their marketing money in North
America. This could be for a number of reasons including the higher cost of advertising in America, the
temptation to spend more in the country which studio execs actually live in and because the US is often the
first place a movie is released and the media enjoy reporting on huge opening weekends and decrying massive
flops. Together, they mean that only 12 of my 29 movies made money at the domestic box office, whereas 20
made money at the international box office. Alongside this, the losses at the domestic theatrical market were
much worse than internationally. For a sense of scale, IMDb lists release dates for Avatar in 69 countries, and
I suspect the real number is slightly higher. The margin is more reliable and less prone to huge theatrical
losses. As we saw above, the risk associated with releasing a big movie in North America is far greater than
that associated with its international release. It has the most potential for growth in the near future as the North
American market is saturated with cinemas and movies. You can read more about the enormous growth in the
movie business in China here stephenfollows. Is there a rule of thumb for guessing which Hollywood
blockbusters are in profit? They reached this conclusion by studying the full financial records of the movies
they were involved with and also checking their hypothesis with independent professional film financiers.
Using this rule, I was able to correctly identify all of the profit-making films and correctly identify ten as
loss-making, however, this system incorrectly marked five loss-making movies as being profitable. Not as
reliable as one might have liked and way below the accuracy the BFI found when the rule is applied to smaller
films but certainly interesting. Epilogue So there you have it â€” a rather long sorry! The biggest question
some readers may have at this stage is â€” how did he get this data? I was also helped by a few well-placed
friends in the industry who were able to fill in the blanks and confirm the veracity of some of the data points. I
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am completely confident that the information in this article is a true representation of how these Hollywood
blockbusters make money. The purpose of this site is educational and my sole intention is to help explain how
our industry works. In the past, I have been contacted by lawyers for various companies, trying to prevent the
sharing of key data points relating to their business. So far, I have managed to avoid lawsuits and also to avoid
having to take any articles down, but if I were to offer the full figures as a download or details of how to do
the same piecing together I have then I suspect I would get the wrong kind of attention. So, if you want to
know any more about these movies, please add your question in the comments below.
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6: What Percentage of Business Overhead Should Be Payroll? | www.enganchecubano.com
Often the ways our business could make more money are right in front of us; we just have to recognize them. 7)
Increase profits by cutting expenses. One of the other ways you can increase profits is to cut expenses.

Most business owners think that in order to improve their business or reach that next level, they have to raise
revenue. And, while raising revenue is a great way to improve your business, it is not the only way. Proper
financial management is not just about revenue generation and raising capital but can also be positively
impacted through managed spending and cost controls. To be in business means to be in the business of
making money. Thus, the goal is to realize the greatest return for the time and capital you invest in your
business. Now, it does take money to make money and that is why businesses should spend â€” especially on
items that generate more business than they cost. For example spending on items like marketing and
development will generate more business than buying the new VP a Hummer. Keep in mind that good
businesses spend money for very specific reasons and expect very specific results while bad businesses just
spend. To grow your business, you spend money on production, marketing, equipment and other overheads
but you must also understand how that spending will return the amount you spent recover its cost as well as
provide additional revenue profit â€” profit that can be plowed back into the firm to once again generate more
business thorough additional spending. You want to make that asset work for you. Either by improving your
revenue i. Money is also an asset that should be put to work and not just left to collect dust or wasted on
projects that do not bring in more revenue than they cost. Further, any spending should only be done if it
enhances the core of your business which is how the business makes money â€” anything else is just waste.
Lastly, spending on purchases that create greater returns is not the only option in improving business. This
price is set within your industry and any increase on your part will only drive away your customers. Not bad
given that all you had to do was control spending while servicing the same number of customers with the same
product. Bottom line â€” spending just for the sake of spending is not good business practices. Plus, most of
the items your business will spend money on do not live up to their promises. And secondly, better cost
management can be a better way to increase profits â€” especially in an economy where overall consumer
spending is down. In his current venture, Mr.
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7: 80+ Money Making Ideas to Increase Your Income in
In order to run your business, you will have to spend money to make money. If you do not keep these overhead costs in
check, they can be major drains to your company's bottom line.

Advertiser Disclosure The No. With a side hustle or money-making hobby, you can give yourself a raise
whether your employer wants to or not. Learning how to make money can improve your finances in ways that
saving money simply cannot. There are only so many ways to save, but there are an unlimited number of ways
to earn extra money you can use to pay down debt, save for the future, or actually have some fun. If you want
to know how to make money online, consider these possibilities: Open an Etsy store. While the payday for
these sites is modest, participating frequently can help you earn extra money in a short amount of time. Get
paid to search the Web. To qualify, you need to be willing to download their search bar and use it for everyday
Internet use. If you can parlay those gift cards into items you need to buy anyway â€” like groceries or gas â€”
searching online can be a lucrative way to spend your free time. Search engine evaluators use
commonly-accessed search engines in order to seek out bugs or errors. You may not earn a lot, but you can do
this job in your spare time and from the comfort of your own home. If you love writing and are passionate
about a specific topic, starting a blog is a great way to launch a low-cost side business with little money
out-of-pocket. All you need to get started is a domain name, some basic online support, and a head full of
ideas to share. Write and publish an eBook. And with Kindle eBook publishing, your book will appear on
Kindle stores worldwide within hours. Just be prepared to market it yourself on social media, your blog, or
elsewhere if you expect to generate sales. Become a freelance writer or editor. To search available job
openings, check out sites like UpWork. You can also check traditional job sites such as Indeed. Get into
affiliate marketing. Earn cash back for shopping. With sites like ShopAtHome. Many frequent shoppers also
love the Ibotta app , which lets you earn cash-back on every purchase. Buy and sell domain names. Think of it
as digital real estate speculation. Domains are available on GoDaddy. According to Business Insider , the site
MM. Make money on YouTube. People who love the spotlight and have other online hustles should consider
creating their own YouTube channel. Once you get the ball rolling, YouTube offers a partner program that can
help you monetize your business further. Become a virtual assistant. Virtual assistants perform a wide range of
services for their clients, all of which can be completed online. Depending on the day, they may open and
reply to emails, schedule online work or blog posts, write mock-up letters and proposals, or perform data
entry. Work as an online interpreter or translator. Depending on your individual skillset, you could find work
translating blog posts or eBooks, transcribing recorded lessons or speeches for clients, or translating through
Skype or another online video service. And, thanks to the increased use of foreign languages in the United
States, getting started could really pay off. Manage social media for businesses. If you have a knack for social
media, you could potentially get paid to manage various platforms for others. Many businesses are too busy
running day-to-day operations to stay on top of their Facebook, Twitter, and Pinterest accounts â€” and will
pay someone with the knowledge and time to do it for them. To find these jobs, ask local businesses and check
sites like UpWork. Work remotely for a call center. Because many call center jobs are location independent,
finding work in this field is an easy way to earn some money from home. Dozens of sites list job openings for
call-center representatives, including Freelancer. Meanwhile, you should check local job listings for openings
and opportunities as well. Rent out your car. Just register, enter your area of expertise, and get started to begin
earning money on the side. Rent out a room on Airbnb. Living near a tourist area has its perks, including the
prospect of renting out a room for a profit. All kinds of businesses hire professional proofreaders to look over
their copy and content for errors before they publish. This side hustle is one that could work for nearly anyone
since you can work from home provided you have a computer and an internet connection. You can find online
proofreading jobs through websites like Indeed. Here are some quick money schemes worth researching if you
want to earn cash today: Hold a yard sale. If you have a yard or garage and plenty of items to sell, you can
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have a yard sale as early as tomorrow. By advertising your sale on local Facebook pages and Craigslist , you
can also skip the paid newspaper ad and keep all of the profits for yourself. How to Have a Yard Sale Sell
plasma. Still, selling plasma is a great way to raise money fast â€” if you can stand the hassle. Offer to watch
children or pets. If you know anyone who has children or pets, you could easily begin a side gig as a babysitter
or pet sitter. You can also create a profile on a babysitting referral site like Care. Set up an account on Rover.
Enjoy furry company once in a while? If you know how to do almost anything online, you can sell and market
your services on Fiverr. If you have high-quality items to sell, there are a slew of online marketplaces you can
use. Just make sure you understand the fees associated with your sale before you take the plunge. Where
neighborhood Facebook pages and Craigslist ads are free, many online marketplaces or consignment shops
charge for ads or require you to fork over a percentage when you make a sale. Different types of scrap metal
can be recycled for cash at scrap yards around the country. Metals commonly traded for cash include
aluminum, copper, brass, and steel. Rent out a parking spot. If you want, you can even use a site like Just Park
or download the Spot App to reach more potential customers. If you have a spare room in your home or
apartment, getting a roommate is one way to raise money fast. Is a Roommate Worth the Financial Benefit?
Set up a roadside stand. Depending on where you live, you could profit handsomely by setting up a roadside
stand. If you live near a resort area, for example, you could buy cases of bottled water, put them on ice, and
sell them to passers by for twice what you paid. Selling fruit and produce you grow yourself is also a smart
idea in highly-traveled areas. Sign up for TaskRabbit. If you just finished college, you might be able to turn
your old textbooks into cold, hard cash. Sell your college notes. If you paid attention in class and took
excellent notes, you could sell them for a handsome profit. To see if your notes are in demand, check out
Stuvia. Sell your old cellphone. If your old cell phone is fairly new and in decent shape, you could consider
selling it for some quick cash online. While selling it on eBay or Craigslist is always a possibility, you could
also try your luck on technology-specific resale sites like Gazelle. Become a tutor in your spare time. Subject
matter experts and recent college graduates might have no problem tutoring others in their spare time â€” and
earning money in the process. Sign up for clinical drug trials. Signing up for clinical drug trials is an
uncommon way for people to earn extra cash, but it still works. Just be sure to read the fine print, ask
questions, and understand the risks. Drive for Uber or Lyft. If you have a reliable vehicle, a clean driving
record, and a smartphone, driving for a car-share company is a real possibility. Instead of picking up
passengers, however, you will pick up food orders and deliver them in your area. Pay works similarly, letting
you earn a per-job rate plus tips. Door Dash works similarly, letting consumers order food from restaurants
and connecting drivers to pick up and drop off their meals. Work in grocery delivery. Instacart is a company
that will pay you to pick up grocery store orders in your spare time. The entire purchase and order takes place
through the Instacart app, making it easy for you to pick up the groceries your customers wants and get paid.
Like other food delivery jobs on this list, Instacart lets you earn a per-trip rate plus tips.
8: How to Make Money - The Simple Dollar
Are you making the most effective use of your office hours? If you find that you are regularly paying office overhead at
times when you have no appointments scheduled, consider changing your office hours to better fit the needs of your
clients and avoid spending money on utilities, staff and other expenses at times when you are not generating revenue.

9: How Much Should You Be Spending? | Top Practices
Running a business requires spending money just as much as it requires making it. These overhead costs, which many
business owners place in the category of "spending money to make money," can become a significant drain on the
organization's bottom line.
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